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September 1, 2020 
 
Hello Parents & Students, 
 
I wish to inform everyone about our Arrival and Dismissal procedures for this school year.  Safety of our students 
is of the utmost importance so please follow all Bus Safety Rules and common sense guidelines such as: 
 

 Students should only be dropped off and walk on sidewalks not through the grass 
 Students should not walk between buses 
 Drivers should not park/pull in front of buses 

 
Students should know the number of the bus they ride (morning & afternoon) as well as the name of their 
homeroom teacher. Also, be patient with us during the first few weeks since we may need to adjust time 
schedules and our protocol. Bus pickup and drop off times may also need to be adjusted due to the lower number 
of students riding the buses. Be ready for your bus at least 10 minutes earlier than scheduled. 

 
 Arrival 

o Students will enter the school through DOOR B (2nd door in the front of the building) whether 
by bus or parent drop off. 

o Student drivers will park in the back upper lot and enter the school by the Auditorium 
o Students will pick up a bagged breakfast once they enter the school (tables will be set up with 

bagged breakfasts at the doorways) and report DIRECTLY to their homeroom. 
o Once in homerooms, teacher will dismiss students to their lockers by small groups 
o Classes start at 7:30AM, students arriving after 7:30AM will be considered TARDY 
o If students arrive after 7:30AM, they will need to buzz into the Front Office Door. 

 
 Dismissal from School  

o Students will return to homerooms at the end of the day and teachers will monitor students 
going to the lockers  

o Students will be dismissed by the office starting at 2:20PM 
1st - dismiss students riding buses by Bus Number 
2nd – dismiss student walkers  
3rd – dismiss student drivers 

o Parent Pickups will occur at 2:30PM. Please do not arrive before 2:30PM. You may park/wait 
in the back and front lots as well along Taylor Street. Let your child know where you will be 
located so he/she knows which door to exit. 
 

Thank you and if you have any questions or concerns please call my office. 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Dr. Laura Fisanick   


